
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem Calls on Government to Find Necessary Economic
Treatment to Alleviate Curfew Burden

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State’s Power Alliance, called on the government

to find economic solutions to alleviate the burden of low-income people due to the curfew. His

Eminence said in his tweet on Wednesday 12/5/2021, "while we value the Supreme Committee for

National Health and Safety's keenness on the citizens’ safety in light of the spread The

pandemic, but during the period of imposing preventive measures, including the strict curfew,

we noticed the occurrence of distress to citizens. The most prominent of which is the

disruption of the livelihood of those with limited daily income, earnings and other segments.

As of this we call on the esteemed government to find appropriate economic treatments to

relieve them, indicating the importance of providing possible facilities for them until the

storm of the pandemic clears off of our dear homeland.


